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NEW CHIEF GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS
OFFICER
[16162] June 5, 2003 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 25-03 RE: NEW CHIEF GOVERNMENT
AFFAIRS OFFICER I am pleased to announce that Daniel Crowley will be joining the Institute
on June 16th as the new Chief Government Affairs Officer. Dan comes to the Institute from
NASDAQ, where he headed the Office of Government Relations. Attached is a press release
announcing Dan’s appointment. Matthew P. Fink President Attachment (in .pdf format)
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